
Report from our colleague Benjamin Muluka 
 
CDLA was for the first time in Likasi, a city located  120km from Lubumbashi, for a 
seminar organized from 05 to 07 September 2019, with the theme "Church 
Leadership". 
Our Brethren church in Likasi is a traditional conservative church. Currently, one 
group of Leaders seem to be open to  change, others rest in old traditions. Fortunately, 
both groups were present at the teaching. 

By the grace of God, Benjamin, Malemba, and Josué taught the lessons that have 
proved biblically that the leadership of the church is based on "servant leadership." 

116 people, including 67 women and 49 men, mainly elders, deacons, deaconesses, 
and some leaders of the young people, learned carefully the lessons, with  very 
enriching exchanges during the debates in the workshops. See photos attached. They 
came from  10 churches in the Likasi area. 
 
At the end of the seminar, the Elders asked CDLA to schedule a series of teaching to 
bring positive changes in the church. 
They confessed their commitment to work for the spiritual growth of the members, by 
intensifying teaching. 

God bless you for all your prayers and your support. 
 
 
 


